
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL AND HEALTH SERVICES 
PO Box 45850٠Olympia Washington 98504 

 

February 5, 2024 

 

 

 

TO: Kathleen Buchli 

 Office of the Code Reviser 

 

 

FROM:  

 Katherine Vasquez 

 DSHS Rules Coordinator 

 

SUBJECT:  Withdrawing Preproposal Statement of Inquiry, WSR 22-15-050 

 

The Economic Services Administration requests the withdrawal of the following notice: 

 

• Preproposal Statement of Inquiry Notice filed as WSR 22-15-050 on July 15, 2022,  

(Chapter 388-14A WAC) regarding making the administrative support establishment process 

more efficient implementing ESSB 6037 (Chapter 6, Laws of 2018). 

• The withdrawal should be effective immediately upon filing. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


